
HIGH BRIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION
In Conjunction with

HIGH BRIDGE BOROUGH COUNCIL

SPECIAL MEETING
TUESDAY, APRIL 5, 2011

Minutes

A., B., & C.  Opening Of Meeting & Pledge Of Allegiance
Being duly posted at the following locations:  High Bridge Middle School 
and Elementary Schools’ front doors, High Bridge Borough Hall Office; 
and advertised, in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act, in the 
following newspapers:  Hunterdon Democrat and the Courier News, the 
Special meeting to present the 2011-2012 School Budget, convened at 
7:02 pm, on Tuesday, April 5, 2011, at the L.H. Taylor Firehouse located 
at 7 Maryland Avenue, High Bridge, NJ 08829.  The following Board 
members were present:  Susan Connor, Larissa Critelli, Kay 
Daughters-Musnuff, Tamara Davis, Janice Stemple, William Stover, Vice 
President, Ann Willard, Karen Yaskanin-Jones and Robert Imhoff, 
President. Also present was Joseph Kennedy, Superintendent of Schools, 
and Thomas Lame, Board Secretary/ Business Administrator.  Formal 
action will be taken if needed.

D.  PROPOSED 2011 – 2012 BUDGET PRESENTATION
Joseph Kennedy, Superintendent of Schools and Thomas Lambe, Board 
Secretary/Business Administrator, delivered a budget presentation 
regarding the 2011-2012 school budget and provided comprehensive 
responses during the question and answer period following the 
presentation.  

E.  PUBLIC COMMENTS

      Mr. Robert Imhoff, Board President, addressed questions first from the
      borough council and then the public was allotted time to ask questions.

     Several council members and a member of the public asked questions.

F. ADJOURNMENT
Having no further business to come before the Board, Larissa Critelli 
motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:50 p.m.  Kay Daughters-Musnuff 
seconded the motion.  Unanimously Carried. 

Respectfully submitted,
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